Letter from the General Manager March 13, 2020

Dear Water Works Board Employees:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that at its March 11, 2020 Regular Board of Directors' Meeting, the Board selected its officers for 2020 as follows:

Officers:

Chairman/President Ronald Mims
First Vice Chair/First Vice President Brenda Dickerson
Second Vice Chair/Second Vice President Deborah Clark
Secretary/Treasurer William Muhammad

Assistant Secretary-Treasurer Butch Burbage

Other Board Members are referenced as Director:

Tommy Alexander Director
Lucien Blankenship Director
Brett King Director
George Munchus Director

Managers / Supervisors - please update your employees who work in field operations.

Sincerely,

Michael Johnson,
General Manager

